
Parents, 
We are excited to inform you about a new change to our school dismissal process.  This new dismissal 
process will improve the safety of your children and improve the efficiency (speed) of dismissal.  We have 
partnered with the company safeDISMISSAL.COM to implement this new dismissal process.  One of the 
many features of this new dismissal process is that your children will remain comfortably and safely in 
their classroom until the moment they will meet you in the "car loading zone". 
  
Here are a few tips to follow during our new dismissal process: 
  

1.      Please make sure to have your ‘pick-up’ card displayed in your front window when entering the dismissal 
line.  Please keep your card displayed until you child has been loaded into your car. 

2.      Please stay in-line (no passing) during dismissal as the children will be instructed to walk to specific spots 
for loading.   

3.      If your student does not arrive at the loading spot before you do, you may be instructed to move to a 
"waiting" area where your child will be notified again.  We ask you to move to this area so that we do 
not hold up the remaining dismissal line.   

  
Finally, we ask for your patience the first couple of days that we implement this new process.  The 
administrators and teachers are committed to making this process beneficial to all parties.  
 
Please visit www.safeDISMISSAL.com for more information. 
 

http://www.safedismissal.com/

